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Dates for your Diary 
 

June 
WB 10th 

Monday 17th 

Tuesday 18th 

Friday 21st 

Monday 24th 

Wednesday 26th 

 

July 
Monday 1st 

Tuesday 2nd 

Wednesday 3rd 

Thursday 4th 

Friday 5th 

WB 8th 

Friday 12th 

WB 15th 

15th – 23rd 

Tuesday 16th 

Tuesday 23rd 

 

September 
Monday 2nd 

Tuesday 3rd  

Wednesday 4th 

  
Y1 phonics screening check 

Boggle Hole meeting for Y4/5 parents – 3.30pm *new date* 

Y6 visit to Weston Park Museum 

Sports Day (morning) 

Y5/6 Egyptian Market – 1pm-3pm 

Y4 Sports Varsity Event – Doncaster College *new date* 

 

  
KS2 Oliver! performance on the outdoor stage (evening) 

Y5 visit to Weston Park Museum 

50th Birthday – Garden Party and Summer Fair (afternoon) 

INSET day – election – school closed to children *new date* 

Sports Day back-up date, in case of bad weather on the 21st June 

Book fair in school Mon-Thu after school *new date* 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly (morning) 

Transition week for Y6 children attending Dinnington and Wales 

Non-uniform – Uniform Swap Shop to take place from Tuesday onwards 

Moving-up morning *new date* 

Last day – 2pm finish – summer holiday follows 

 

  
INSET day – school closed to children 

INSET day – school closed to children 

First day back for children 

 

Our 50th Birthday Bash – spread the word! 
On Wednesday 3rd July, we will be celebrating our 50th birthday in style! In the afternoon, the children will be 

enjoying a garden party (weather permitting) alongside Greenlands staff past and present. Then, at home time, 

the gates will be open and we’re inviting all of our parents, carers and friends to join us for a special Summer 

Fair and a continuation of the garden party! If you know any former pupils or parents from Greenlands who 

might like to reminisce and join us, please spread the word. If the weather is good, we’ll be inviting everyone to 

bring a picnic blanket and find a spot on the field to enjoy the festivities. We’d love this to be an opportunity for 

some reunions, and a chance for former pupils, families and staff from the last 50 years to catch up and share 

their memories of Greenlands with each other. There’ll also be plenty of games and stalls at the fair as usual, so 

it promises to be a brilliant event! On that note… 

 

Can You Help? 
As this Summer Fair could be our biggest yet, we’re hoping to recruit an army of volunteers to support the PTA. 

We need people to help set up and help with stalls, including face painting and events like the tombola etc. If you 

think you can spare an hour or two to help, please contact us! Thank you. 
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PTA Non-Uniform Day 
A reminder that our PTA have kindly organised a non-

uniform day tomorrow in support of the Summer Fair. 

Children are welcome to come in non-uniform in exchange 

for bringing an item for the raffle. If possible, we’d love them 

to bring items in these colours, with rainbow hampers being 

collected together from the donations! We’d welcome 

anything from wine to washing up liquid, biscuits to bubble 

bath and everything in between! 

  

Boggle Hole Meeting for Y4/5 Parents 
We’ll be holding a meeting in the main hall straight after school on Monday 17th June, to talk about September’s 

Boggle Hole residential. This talk will include information about the accommodation, activities, food and packing 

lists. Information will be sent out after the event for anyone not able to attend. If you’re not able to join us and 

would like to ask any questions, please feel free to contact us at any time. 

 

Moving Up Morning 
On Tuesday 16th July, there will be an opportunity for children to meet their new teacher and visit their new 

classroom. We’re lucky in school that children often already know next year’s teacher fairly well, but this is 

always a great opportunity for us to make sure children are feeling settled and confident ahead of next year. 

 

STEM Careers Fair 
A reminder that we will be holding a STEM Careers Fair next Tuesday (11th June) from 2.30pm. We are still on 

the lookout for volunteers to share their expertise, so if you work in an industry that’s in any way linked to 

Science, Technology, Engineering or Maths, please get in touch with Mrs Adams! We promise we won’t put you 

on the spot! Thank you. 

 

Election Date 
As mentioned in the recent message, school will now have to be closed to children on Thursday 4th July, as 

school will be used as a polling station on that day. Apologies for any inconvenience this causes. 

 

Uniform Swap Shop 
A reminder that Monday 15th July until the end of the year will once again be non-uniform, so that we can run 

our uniform swap shop! On Monday 15th, please bring in any clean, good quality school clothes that your child 

has outgrown. We will then have these available from Tuesday onwards, arranged by size, to be rehomed. Over 

the last two years we’ve rehomed hundreds of pieces of uniform, which is good for the planet and everyone’s 

wallet! 

 


